
 

 

2021 Winter Newsletter: 
Our 2020 Year-in-Review 

2020 Ministry Highlights 
□ Traveled to NE China and met with Alumni to establish 

and strengthen the believers through a special seminar. 

□  Held two pastors’ conferences in Myanmar 

□  Ministered at RHEMA Bible Church Bangkok 

□  Ministered at Partner Churches  

in Texas, Florida, Alaska, Alabama, 
and Iowa.  

□  Held three prayer conferences  

for churches in Alaska, Alabama,  
and Florida. 

□  Ministered through the Zoom 

platform to local churches in 
Iowa, Greece, and Albania. 

□  Taught Bible courses for 

RBTC Albania, Greece, Thailand, 
and India, all utilizing the Zoom 
platform. 

□  Traveled to Albania and held 
meetings in four different churches.  

□  Held a special three-day Holy 

Spirit Conference in Tirana, Albania 
that was live-streamed throughout 
Albania. 

□  Continued translation and voice-

over work, and released three new 
FLP Chinese books, all authored by 
Kenneth E. Hagin. 

□  Continued to update our Online 

Chinese Resource website. 

 

Truly, we are grateful for the  
opportunities to share the Word of 
God with so many beautiful people 
around the world. Our passion is to 
help people discover their purpose 
in life. As long as GCIM exists, we 
will continue to follow God's plan 
to accomplish that vision. 
 

 As we reflect on this past  
 year, I am reminded of a  
 quote I once read:  
 Challenges are what make  
 life interesting. Overcoming  
 them is what makes life  
 meaningful. Anonymous.  

 

We can say "amen" to that. This year has pro-
vided us with many opportunities to discover 
new ways to communicate the Gospel both 
here in the US and abroad. 2020 has been a 
meaningful year because we chose to make 
opportunities out of challenges. 

We also want to say "Thank You" to our part-
ners and friends, who have encouraged us, 
prayed for us, and supported us this past year. 
You have been an amazing support in helping 
us bring the message of God’s precious Love 
and Faithfulness to the world!  At the start of 
every year, we like to share a brief highlight of 
what GCIM has accomplished the year before 
and what we anticipate for the year to come. 
Thank you for being a part of it all with us! 
 



 

 

 
light various contacts from these nations, as 
we are able to, on our ministry website. We 
want you to know the extended impact your 
partnership is making! 

 

We ask you to agree with us as you pray, as 
well, that the current COVID-19 restrictions 
will be soon be lifted and that every need will 
be met for these contacts through the provi-
sion that comes according to the riches of His 
Glory in Christ Jesus! 
 

What About 2021? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
With every new year comes the anticipation 
of expectation and change. All of us at GCIM 
are looking forward to another year to share 
the Good News, to impart blessings, to help 
encourage and strengthen believers, to ex-
pand the Kingdom of God, to become better 
acquainted with our Heavenly Father,  to be 
filled with the knowledge of His will, and to 
experience the love and power of God flow-
ing through us in a more significant way. 
 

Connie and I cannot express in words our 
love and appreciation for you! Thank you for 
your incredible love, support, and prayers 
over the past 14 years of working in China 
and Asia. You have been amazing, and we 
want you to know that we continue to pray  
for you to experience  
God's goodness and  
blessings in your lives. 

We Believe in Supporting the Work 
of God Around the World! 

Since the inception of GCIM, we have com-
mitted to sow finances into the work of God 
that is taking place around the world. We 
believe in the principle of generosity that is 
evident in God's Word. That is why we sup-
port other missionaries who have dedicated 
themselves to change their nation with the 
Word of God.  
 

As a partner of GCIM, we 
wanted to let you know that 
GCIM supports missionaries 
in the following countries –  
China, Vietnam, India, 
Greece, Albania, and Indone-
sia. Together we are making 
an eternal investment in the 
lives of countless individuals 
living in these nations.  
 

We ask you to continue to 
pray for all of our internation-
al contacts in these areas. All 
of these countries are still 
very much locked down due 
to government restrictions 
caused by COVID 19.  

 

We have been in contact with all of our 
friends living in these countries and contin-
ue to monitor their situations. All of them 
are continuing to minister the Word of God 
despite the restrictions imposed on them. 
They have all had to use creative ways to 
minister through online platforms or small 
groups. We are grateful to hear the Word is 
still going forth, and God's power is chang-
ing people's lives! In 2021, we plan to high-

Partner with GCIM 

Whether you want to make a one-time  
donation, become a monthly partner, or give 
a special gift toward our translation or online 
projects, here’s how you can give: 
 

1. Go to our website  
and give via PayPal– 
gcinternational.org/connect/give/ 

2. Give by text. We use the 
MoGive platform in order 
to provide you with a text-
to-give option. Simply text  
the amount you would like to give to  
918-992-2009. For example, to donate 
$10, text “10” (without the quotes) 
to 918-992-2009.  

3. Send gifts directly to GCIM by  
making your check payable  
to GCIM and sending it to:  
 

     P.O. Box 1648 
     Broken Arrow, OK  74013 

You may also communicate personally with 
us using this address, or we can be reached 

by phone or e-mail at our office:  

(918)254-7160  office@gcinternational.org  

4. Give via RHEMA Missions    
Mail your gift to:  
     RHEMA Bible Church 
     P.O. Box 50126 
     Tulsa, OK  74150-0126    

PLEASE NOTE: If you send your donation to RHEMA 
Bible Church (making your check out to RHEMA Bible 
Church), please be sure to write “Gary Crowl” on the 

memo line of your check. 

www.gcinternational.org 


